
HARTFORD ROTARY BULLETIN 
August 2, 2018   

 

 “Be The Inspiration” 
 

“Four Way Test – Is It The Truth? Is It Fair To All 
Concerned?  Will It Build Goodwill And Better Friendships?  

Will It Be Beneficial To All Concerned?” 
 

 
UPCOMING MEETING DATES:  
 
8/2/18 Club meeting @ Noon.  Program speaker - Jennifer 
Einwalter from the Jack Russell Memorial Library. 
 
8/16/18 Board meeting @ 11:00 AM.  Club meeting @ Noon. 

 
August Sgt. at Arms – 8/2 - Betsy Wittenberger, 8/16 - Bob Stumpner. 
August Greeter – TBA. 
August Game of Skill Contest - TBA. 
 
HUHS Pickup – Scott Helms  
 
August Birthdays  - Tom Doubleday. 
 

HIGHLIGHTS OF THE ROTARY MEETING 
July 19, 2018 

 
OPENING: President Mark Wolbrink called the meeting to order.  
Betsy Wittenberger led the club in prayer.  Mark then led the club in 
the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag.   
 
GREETERS REPORT: Dave Wolbrink introduced potential new 
member, Mary Brodzeller from the Schauer Center, Mike Phillips, 
Assistant District Governor from the West Bend Sunrise Club, District 
Governor Kola, and our inbound exchange student Faza.  
   



STUDENTS OF THE MONTH:   
 

EXCHANGE STUDENT REPORT:  
 
ANNOUNCEMENTS:   

Mark highlighted the upcoming programs and events for the 
club. 

Keep selling your Packer Raffle Tickets.  The drawing will take 
place at the August 2nd club meeting.   
 
Mark Wolbrink and Betsy Wittenberger attended another club for a 
makeup recently and sold Packer Raffle tickets.  Mark attended a 
meeting at the Lake Country Rotary Club and Betsy attended a meeting 
at the West Bend Sunrise Rotary Club. 

Mark thanked Mike Mally for putting together the Sergeant at Arms 
Schedule.  Listed below is the Sergeant at Arms Schedule for the year. 

August 2018 Bob Stumpner                                   January 2019   Matt Schwechel 

Sept                Gretchen Vickney   Feb                    Scott Moore 

Oct                  Tim Putman    Mar  Joe Konrad 

Nov                  Irene Parker    April  Loni Jaeger 

Dec                   Mark Smits    May  Tom Hostad 

    June  Janean Handel 

    July  Julie Wilk 

Faza attended his last meeting today.  John Spielmann presented Faza 
with a Packers and Brewers team shirt.  Faza had a great year and 
thanked the club for sponsoring him as an inbound exchange student. 

PROGRAM:   District Governor, Kola spoke to the club.  Expanding 
the public image of Rotary in the community is very important to him.  
He emphasized the need to set realistic goals.  In his opinion, the best 
way to increase membership is to publicize the good things the club does 



in the community.  He said the club needs to take a risk and try new 
things to help make the club attractive to potential members. 

BIRTHDAY RAFFLE:  Dave Wolbrink, Mary Brodzeller, Tim Algiers, 
and Janean Handel were the lucky winners of this week’s birthday 
raffles. 

ATTENDANCE REPORT:  There were 24 members, Faza, and three 
guests in attendance at today’s meeting.  

SERGEANT AT ARMS REPORT: Mike Mally collected $14 at today’s 
club meeting.   

BEAN BAG GAME OF SKILL: Steve Volkert won the game of skill 
competition at today’s meeting earning $241.00.  Congratulations 
Steve!!! 


